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Dear Standing Committee, Legislative council

| am writing in béhalf of the Scarborough School P and C. Our school is a small primary school in the
northern suburbs of Wollongong, where the majority of students attend 'non scripture’. While we
currently do not have any parent or community member volunteers, we currently have several parents
who intend to do training in the delivery of the primary ethics course, and many families who's children
would attend the ethics class, and as.such would give support to this program continuing in NSW

schools.




